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ISSW27 – 27th International Symposium on Shock Waves
July, 19 - 24, 2009
St. Petersburg, Russia

Dear Colleagues and Friends,

We are pleased to announce the 27th International Symposium on Shock Waves —
ISSW27 to be held in Saint-Petersburg, Russia, from July 19 till July 24, 2009.
The Symposium is organized by the Ioffe Physical Technical Institute of the Russian
Academy of Sciences. It is held under the auspices of the International Shock Wave
Institute (ISWI) and with the kind patronage of the Guardian council of the most prominent
Russian scholars in the field.

We cordially invite you and you colleagues to participate in the Symposium.

27th ISSW is continuing with the guidelines of the previous Symposia concerning the
scope and format of the meeting. Further information can be found on the conference web
site

http://www.ioffe.ru/ISSW27/
which we will keep updated with the most recent news.

Call for papers is coming soon!

Welcome to St.Petersburg!

Irina Krassovskaya
Chair of the Organizing comittee

issw27@mail.ioffe.ru


